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 July 10, 2023 

 

 

Mr. Kasper Grossenbacher      

Country Director for Lao PDR 

Helvetas Swiss Intercooperation 

Vientiane, Lao PDR 

 

 

Dear Mr. Grossenbacher, 

 

 

Public Information and Awareness Services for Vulnerable Communities in Lao PDR 

 (TF B6143) “the Project” HELVETAS LAOS  

Audit Report: financial statements for the period ending December 31, 2022 

  

We thank you for submitting the project’s audit report for the period ending December 31,2022 on 

time. We are pleased that the audit opinion was unmodified and no issue was raised by the 

auditors. We commend the Project for maintaining good internal controls and adhering to the 

financial management guidelines. As the Project is subject to the Bank’s policy on Access to 

Information, we request that the audit report be disclosed on HELVETAS LAOS web page under 

the Project. Kindly inform us when the audit report is disclosed. We will also disclose the audit 

report on the Bank’s external website.   

We thank you again for submitting the audit report on time and look forward to receiving FY23 

audit by the due date of June 30, 2024.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Willem Egbert Van Der Muur 

 Land Tenure Specialist 

Task Team Leader  

The World Bank Office Vientiane 

 
CC: 

 

Helvetas Swiss Intercooperation 

- Mr. Melchior Lengsfeld, Executive Director 

- Mr. Remo Gesu, Director International Programmes 

- Mr. Bong Munsayaphom, Deputy Country Director, Helvetas, Laos 

- Ms. Jeanne Battello, Project Manager 
 


